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A message from the Partners at Devonshire House

Dear Colleagues,

We wanted to send out a short note to you during this strange period of time. It
goes without saying that we are dealing with an unprecedented situation; a
scenario that none of us have had to deal with on this scale before, and of
course it is causing great anxiety locally and around the world.

Temporary Closure
It is with immense sadness that we are now closed for the foreseeable future.
Unfortunately, we will be unable to accept any referrals from you during this
period and have temporarily removed all online referral forms from our website.

During our period of closure, we will be in regular contact with our entire team
and will of course be in touch with you again as soon as we plan to reopen.
 
We want to reassure you that whilst the immediate period may be one of
uncertainty and difficulties, we are confident that with the support of our
incredible team, we will emerge from the present situation and be there to
welcome patients back to "Devonshire House" in the future.

Stay well.

With our very best wishes to everyone at your practice.

Julian, Ian, Wail and Cyrus
The Devonshire House Partners
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